
LE MARE GOLD CORP. ANNOUNCES OFFICER CHANGES 
 
 
Vancouver, BC – April 7, 2020 – Le Mare Gold Corp. (TSX-V: LMGC / OTC: SLLTF / FSE: SL5) 
(“Le Mare” or the "Company") announces the appointment of Mr. Yari Nieken as Chief Executive 
Officer and Chairman of the Company.  Mr. Nieken has been a member of the Board of Directors 
since October, 2017. 
 
The Company has accepted the resignation of Mr. Bryson Goodwin as Chief Executive Officer of 
the Company.  Mr. Goodwin shall remain President and a Director of the Company. 
 
For further information, please contact: Le Mare Gold Corp. 
 
Yari Nieken 
Phone: 604.328.0425 
E-Mail: ynieken@gmail.com 
 
Further information about the Company is available under our profile on SEDAR at www.sedar.com. 
 
Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in policies of 
the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
 
 


